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BE KIND ð BE RESILIENT ð BE PROUD    

 

Dear Families, 

 

As we approach our Easter break and another term draws to a close, it is an opportunity to re-
flect on all the fun, laughter and learning at The Rise School. 

 Lots of firsts:  

Our 1st birthday in our new building.  

Our 1st Parent Meet - thank you to all who attended and made this so successful.  

Our 1st hustings for School Council - all pupils did us and themselves very proud.  

Our 1st animals were introduced - Cocoa, Ginger and Spice.  

Our 1st afternoon tea party for Lavender Court residents hosted by our secondary pupils. 

Our 1st óGratitude Fridaysô started where we learn how and why to say thank you.   

 

 

Our 2nd girl joined us - welcome Amelia. 

Our 2nd parents evening - another opportunity to discuss our pupilsô progress. 

 

We truly believe in teamwork and reflecting on what we do at The Rise so we can provide the 
best, and ever improving, educational provision for our pupils, your children. With this in mind if 
you have any feedback for us - both positive and ideas for further improvement - please do not 
hesitate to contact me. Your opinions and thoughts really do matter.  

 

 

Many thanks again for all your support and have a wonderful break over Easter.  

 

 

Sarah  

Head Teacher 

 

 

 

 

 

 

And a few seconds now too: 

mailto:Info@TheRiseSchool.com
http://www.TheRiseSchool.com
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5 People you would like to have over for dinner: 

Bon Jovi 

Michael Jackson 

Amber Class 

Steven Gerrard 

Roger Federa 

 

 

4 books or films you will never forget: 

Wally 

The Incredibles 

Star Wars 

Avengers Assemble 

 

 

3 foods you would have for your last ever meal: 

Pizza 

Creamy pasta 

MacDonald's 

 

 

2 of your favourite teachers: 

Helen Ralston 

Sarah Roscoe 

 

 

1 day you will never forget: 

When I found out I had been accepted at The Rise 

54321é 
Meet the pupilé Declan Smith of Amber Class  

 



 

о 
BE KIND ð BE RESILIENT ð BE PROUD    

   The Rise School               Newsletter Spring 2 2017 

 

54321é 
Get to know our Finance Administratoré Susan Bradley  

 

5 People you would like to have over for dinner: 

Ellen DeGeneres 

Graham Norton 

Melvin Bragg 

Dawn French  

Stephen Fry  

 

 

4 books and films you will never forget: 

The girl with the dragon tattoo 

Lord of the rings 

The Colour Purple 

The way we were  

 

 

3 foods you would have for your last ever meal: 

Steak 

Chips 

Onion rings & mushrooms 

 

 

2 places you would love to visit: 

Pompeii 

New York  

 

 

1 day you will never forget: 

The days my children were born  
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 School Council  

We are very pleased to announce that we have elected the first School Council at 

The RiseΦ 

The whole school community took part in this very important democratic process. We 
were all actively involved, we learnt how to be fair and together we created  a voice of 
the Rise pupils! 

We are very proud of all of you who applied and prepared their speeches! Bernadett is 

looking forward to working with you all and make our school even better place to be! 

Our School Council representatives are:  
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The Reach AcademyðAwards evening  

 

In another exciting development in our partnership with The Reach Academy, some tal-

ented Year 9 pupils from The Reach have won us Ã1000!  They  were doing a social 

enterprise project through a charity called First Give which encourages young people to 

engage with good causes in their local community.   

They came to visit the school and were given a tour by Deputy Headteacher Helen, 

they visited some lessons and  asked her lots of questions about our pupils and how we 

would use the money if they won it on our behalf. They used this information,  photos 

and videos to create a persuasive presentation to argue for the money  - and they won!  

We are looking forward to inviting these talented youngsters back to The Rise to see 

the fruits of their labour!  

 


